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Office of the Director General

Mr Peter Kozlowski
General Manager
Wentworth Shire Council
PO Box 81

WENTWORTH NSW 2648

Dear Mr Kozlowski

11/21228

| refer to Council’s letter of 23 November 2011 requesting endorsement of the

Wentworth Strategic Framework Document.

| commend Council for completing this project in conjunction with the community and
State government with funding assistance from the Department. | am therefore
pleased to endorse the Wentworth Strategic Framework Document (SFD) (June

2010).

| note that the Wentworth LEP 2011 to implement the outcomes of the SFD came

into affect when it was published on 16 December 2011.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for Mr Tim
Deverell, from the Dubbo Planning Team of the Department to assist you. Mr

Deverell can be contacted on telephone number

(02) 6841 2180.

Yours sincerely

Sammga‘c’i\ d’@/ﬁ&/

Director General
23| 12| 2001
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